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 March 31, 2020 
 
 In support of District 5340 – Grant P-2952, Hands of Peace has received the following support (checks uploaded  
 to Documents Section online):  
	

Existing Contributions  Date Cash DDF Total 
San Diego Coastal (5340) 8-Jul-19 $1,000 $1,000 $2,000 
Carlsbad Hi-Noon (5340) 8-Jul-19 $2,000 $2,000 $4,000 
Encinitas (5340) 21-Jul-19 $1,000 $1,000 $2,000 
Encinitas Coastal (5340) 31-Jul-19 $2,500 $2,500 $5,000  
 
Total $6,500 $6,500 $13,000 

	 	
 Hands of Peace is pleased to confirm that grant funding was allocated for the following: 

• Sponsorships for three Israeli/Palestinian participants for the 2019 
Summer Program in San Diego/North County @ $3500 per participant 

• Student-Directed Film Projects (teens create powerful two                           
Minute films about conflict resolution, identity, interaction 
with “the other” - $500 per film – five films  
 

$10,500 
 
 
 
  $2,500 
 

TOTAL $13,000 

  
  

 The Rotary – Hands of Peace connection continues to grow and expand. Hands of Peace was honored  to be  
 named  Rotary Pathways to Peace Peacemaker of the Year and Rotary Club of La Jolla Golden Triangle  
 Peacemaker of the Year in 2020. We also presented and had a booth at the Rotary Peace Forum in Ontario  
 and enjoyed connecting with Rotarians and the other exhibitors. Rotary Action Committee for Peace Executive 
 Director Reem Ghunaim has joined our Board. 
	
 Thank you for your generous and ongoing support!! Hands of Peace is deeply appreciative of the partnership  
 with Rotarians from District 5340, including the involvement of Rotarians as host families, volunteers and  
 community education event participants.   
 
 Best Regards, 
	

	
	 Diana	Kutlow	
	 Director	of	Development	

	
	
	



	

	
	

	


